
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 4/9/2013 12:37:14 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Bee:
Subject: Update on review of procedures

Liza—I have not forgotten the items that I said I would send you from our meeting 2 weeks 
ago (the up-to-date list of PG&E’s self-reported violations which now number 48, a draft 
suggestion for the memorandum of understanding for the BV (bureau veritas) audits of the 
PSEP construction work, and a summary of where we are with our on-going review of welding 
procedure documentation). I hope to get those to you in the next day. Thanks for your 
patience,

Jane
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